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Chapter Delegates’ Arrival, Coesfeld, Germany 
 

 
 
The sister attending the General Chapter arrived throughout the day on Wednesday, 
September 29.  They flew in to the Dusseldorf Airport from Korea, Indonesia, Brazil, Rome, 
P.N.G. and the U.S.A.  They were brought to the Kolping Center by van, car, or bus. By nine 
o’clock all were present and settled into their “home away from home”.  We are very grateful 
for the prayers for the safe arrival of all. 


